

62 West Plaza Drive Highlands Ranch, Colorado 80129

303-791-0430 – Telephone 303-791-0437 – Management/Engineering – Fax 303-791-3290 – Financial/Customer Service – Fax www.highlandsranch.org

May 25, 2017

Mr. Mark Relph City Manager City of Littleton 2255 W. Berry Avenue Littleton, CO 80120

Dear Mark:

The Highlands Ranch Metro District supports the City of Littleton contracting with South Metro Fire Rescue for Littleton Fire Rescue dispatch services and will pay its share based on the number of calls.

Sincerely,

Terry Nolan

cc: Metro District Board of Directors